World Missions Inner-city EXTENSION Center

June 19, 2010
Melissa B. Perkins Scholarship Award June 19th Ceremony

Dear Friend: 

As we prepare for our Fifteenth Annual Melissa B. Perkins Scholarship Awards 

Ceremony, which is designed to award financial scholarships to first generation youth graduating from high school and going on to college, we need your help in raising $25,000.00 to help a deserving youth jumpstart their way successfully into college. (Please see attached Sponsorship and Scholarship Award Applications.) 


The Awards Ceremony will be held at World Missions on Sat. June 19th located at 1720 First Street NW, Washington, DC   20001 at 10:00am. In addition, students in grades K-12 will also be recognized for their Scholastic Achievements made in the following areas: 

Citizenship

Community Service

Computer Technology

Graduation/GED

Honor Roll

Most Improved

Music

Outstanding Leadership

Humanitarianism

Perfect Attendance

Sponsorship Application 

Thanks for helping to send an inner-city youth to college.  Depending upon the college/university/technical school, the young person chooses, your tax-deductible contribution in the amount of:

Bronze: ___$1000.00 will help a student purchase some books and fees needed for their  

        classes 

Silver:_ ___$2500.00 will help a student purchase some  books, pay fees and help with   
 
         tuition.

Gold:    ___ $3000.00 will help two students purchase books, and assist with fees and 
 
        tuition and other personal needs. 

Other: __$500.00                         ____$300.00 

_____$250.00

All contributors will be listed in our Scholarship Awards Ceremony Program and will receive a picture of the student awarded a scholarship from their sponsorship.

